
 
No. N-P050(20)/30/2025-PGMEB-NMC-Part(1)

(e-8328140)
Government of India

National Medical Commission
(O/o Secretary)

 

 
Sector-8, Dwarka

New Delhi-110077
Date: 22-05-2025

To

Principal/Dean of all Medical Colleges/Institutions under NMC

 
Subject: Online filling of information relating to admissions
made in Medical Colleges /Post-Graduate Institutes through
NEET PG-2024 - regarding.
 
Sir/ Madam,
 

Reference is invited to Public Notice no. N-P050(20)/30/2025-
PGMEB-NMC-Part(1) dated 22nd May, 2025 (copy enclosed) issued by
the Post Graduate Medical Education Board (PGMEB) regarding online
filling of information relating to admissions made in Medical Colleges
/Post-Graduate Institutes through NEET PG-2024 on the Admission
Monitoring Portal, which shall remain open till 10.06.2025. All
concerned stakeholders are requested to kindly take note of the same
for further necessary action.
 
                   

                       
(Raghav Langer)

SECRETARY
 

Copy to:
i. ACS/ Pri. Sec/ Secretaries/ Department/s of Medical Education in All

States/UTs
ii. Directorate of Medical Education of All States/UTs
iii. PPS to Chairman, NMC
iv. PPS to President (PGMEB), NMC
v. Dir(PGMEB), NMC
vi. DMMP-I System Integrator- for uploading to NMC Website
vii. Guard File

N-P050(20)/30/2025-PGMEB-NMC-Part(1) I/3769273/2025



दरूभाष/Phone  :  25367033, 25367035, 25367036
फै	स/Fax       :  0091-11-25367024        
ई-मेल/E-mail  : 
support.pgmonitoring@nmc.org.in

 पॉकेट-14, से	टर-8, �ारका, फेस -1 ,
नई िद�ी -110 077                      
Pocket-14, Sector-8, Dwarka,
Phase–1, New Delhi- 110 077

 
 

रा�� ीय आय�ुव�ान आयोग
National Medi ​cal Commission

Post Graduate Medical Education Board(PGMEB)
            

No.N-P050(20)/30/2025-PGMEB-NMC-Part(1)               Dated:
 
To,
 
1.    Director, Directorate of Medical Education of all States/UTs'
Medical    Counselling Authority.
2.  Principal/Dean of all the Medical Colleges/Institutions in India.
 
Subject:  Online filling of information relating to admissions made in
Medical Colleges /Post-Graduate Institutes through NEET PG-2024 – reg.
 
Madam/Sir,
 
  I am directed to draw your attention to the Public Notice dated 
25.03.2025,  30.03.2025 and 07.04.2025, issued by the Post Graduate
Medical Education Board (PGMEB) requesting the colleges/institutions to fill
up online the details of admissions made in Medical Colleges/Post-Graduate
Institutes through NEET PG-2024 in the Admission Monitoring Portal latest by
07.04.2025.
 
2.   It has now been decided, with the approval of competent authority, to
re-open the NEET PG-2024 related Admission Monitoring Portal to enable
medical colleges/institutes to fill in the details of the students who have taken
admission to the PG medical courses through NEET PG-2024. 
 
3.   In case of any technical queries/difficulties, the medical colleges may
contact through email id, support.pgmonitoring@nmc.org.in 
 
4.  The portal shall remain open till 10.06.2025.
 

Yours faithfully,
 
 
 
 

(C.K.Ramaswamy)
Director
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